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Date: February 26, 2025 
 
To: Monroe Residents 
 
From: Town of Monroe, Department of Public Works 
 
Subject:  Brush Disposal Fees Waived for March, 2025 
 
 

Attention Residents, 
 
The Town of Monroe is waiving brush disposal fees to assist with storm cleanup efforts. Residents may dispose 
of storm-related brush and debris at Garder Road Landfill located at 211 Garder Road, Monroe CT 06468 free of 
charge for the month of March, 2025. 
 
Details: 
 
• Location: Garder Road Landfill located at 211 Garder Road, Monroe CT 06468 
• Dates: Every Friday and Saturday for the month of March, 2025 
• Hours of Operation: Friday and Saturday, 10:00AM – 3:00PM 
• Requirements: Must provide proof of residency, no brush greater than 4-inches in diameter, and no 
commercial use 
 
We encourage residents to take advantage of this opportunity to safely and efficiently clear storm debris. For 
more information, please contact the Department of Public Works at (203) 452 – 2814 or visit 
https://www.monroect.gov/  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and efforts to keep our community safe and clean. 
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